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Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
I’m excited to inform you that our school has once again enrolled in 
the England Rocks Tournament on Times Tables Rock Stars (TTRS), which will 
take place from Tuesday 12th November to Thursday 14th November. This is 
the same competition we participated in last year, and we are thrilled to be 
part of it again! 
Throughout the competition, children will have the opportunity to play any 
game on TTRS, earning points for their class. Just like last year, the results will 
be displayed on a leaderboard, so students can track their progress and the 
progress of others. At the end of the competition, we will announce 
the winning class and the top 3 highest scoring pupils. 
Key information : 

• The competition runs from Tuesday 12th November to Thursday 14th 
November. 

• All children in Years 2 to 6 are encouraged to take part. 
• To ensure fairness and balance, all children should participate for a 

maximum of 60 minutes per day. The hours for playing are 
from 7.30am to 7.30pm, and only points earned during this time will be 
counted. Please note that points will not be recorded if a child exceeds 
the 60-minute limit each day, as we want to prioritise both the 
competition and pupil wellbeing. 

• To ensure that every class has a chance to win, each child must 
participate. The more time children spend practicing their 
multiplication and division skills on TTRS, the greater the chance for 
their class to succeed. 

Why participate? Times Tables is a key focus in our school, and the England 
Rocks Tournament is a fantastic way for children to practice their 
multiplication and division skills in a fun and competitive environment. This 
competition provides a great opportunity to motivate our pupils while 
enhancing their confidence in their maths abilities. 

 



Please support your child by encouraging them to take part and remind 
them that all children need to be involved for their class to have the best 
chance of winning. 
Thank you for your continued support, and let’s make this competition a fun 
and successful experience for everyone! 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Mrs S Suleman  
DHT 



 


